CORPORATION

To: Federal Communications Commission January 7, 2013
Equipment Authorization Division

7435 Qakland Mills Rd.

Columbia, MD 21046

Ce: Curtis-Straus LLC, TCB
Littleton Distribution Center

One Distribution Center Circle #1
Littleton, MA 01460

33

Re: Application for “Change in identification of equipment” in accordance with 47

C.F.R. §2.933.
To whom it may concern,

We AES Corporation are filing for a “Change in identification of equipment” in
accordance with 2.933 of the FCC rules for the following previously certified equipment.

Original Grant Holder: B-Link Electronics limited

FCC ID: X2NBL-MP0O1

Dated on: March 21,2012

The new identification for this equipment will be FCC ID: LIN-7680

We hereby attest that;

The equipment with new identification is identical to the original equipment listed above
and therefore original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the
equipment with new identification.

This application includes,
- A letter of authorization from B-Link Electronics Limited

- Photos of the equipment
- New identification label

Regards,

Michael Sherman

President
msherman(@aes-intellinet.com
978-535-7310 ext 112




